
Renovation Inspiration 

 
 

As announced at our January celebration meeting, Women Helping Others will 

be partnering with The Georgetown Project to present the Renovation 

Inspiration Tour of approximately six Sun City homes on Saturday and Sunday, 

May 5-6, 2018.  The tour will showcase points of interest in each home with 

before photos, where available, and the names and contact information of the 

vendor(s) or service providers that did the work.  Nothing like this has been done 

before in Sun City. 

The tour is an excellent way to showcase how WHO supports worthy organizations 

like The Georgetown Project and its programs like The NEST, Kid City (their 

summer camp for economically disadvantaged K-5th grade children), and their 

After School Action Program for middle schoolers.  It will also be a lot of fun!  

There are a couple of spaces left for homes on the tour.  If you know of a home 

that you think would be great to showcase, please call Jan Soula at (512) 591-

7335 or zupik@aol.com  or Peg Levy at (512) 915-8777 or 

peglevy54@gmail.com.  Also, we are calling out to our members for people who 

would like to help plan and stage the event as a committee member or 

docent.  Let’s come together to support this exciting fundraiser.  All volunteers will 

be treated to a private preview thank you tour of the homes on Friday evening, 

May 4th.  

Please contact Jan or Peg if you would like to help or are interested in helping us in 

the planning stage.  We will be meeting at 2:00 PM on Monday, January 29th. 

Thank you WHO ladies, 
Pam Gardner 

WHO President 
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